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Fort Worth Police Homicide Investigations  
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – The Fort Worth Police Department Homicide Unit are investigating two 
homicides that occurred on January 1, 2025.  
 
On January 1, 2025, East Division officers were dispatched to the 8800 block of Sabinas Trl. in 
reference to a shooting call.  Upon arrival officers located the suspect exiting the residence 
where she was detained.  Officers then located the victim inside of the residence with an 
apparent gunshot wound to his upper body/torso.  Medical personnel were dispatched and 
performed medical intervention but the victim did not survive his injuries and was pronounced 
deceased on the scene.  Detectives found that the victim and the suspect are in the process of 
getting a divorce but still reside in the same residence.  The suspect, victim and a witness were 
involved in a verbal altercation when the suspect and the witness retreated to a bedroom and 
locked the door.  The victim forced his way into the room and the suspect fired a handgun 
striking the victim in his upper body.  Homicide detectives are investigating.  No arrests have 
been made at this time.  
 
Report #250000014  
 
On January 1, 2025, South Division officers were dispatched to the 5700 block of Crowley Rd. 
in reference to a shooting call.  Upon arrival officers located the victim on the ground in a 
parking lot with an apparent gunshot wound to his upper body.  Detectives found that the victim 
possibly confronted a car burglar in the parking lot and was shot during an altercation with the 
suspect.  The suspect fled the scene immediately after the shooting.  Homicide detectives are 
investigating.  No arrests have been made at this time.  
 
If any further information becomes available that can be shared with the public, updates will be 
provided. 
 
Report #250000033 
 
Year to Date: 
 
2025 – 2 
2024 – 77 
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